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RELATIONS WITH POLICE AUTHORITIES 
 
 
Cooperation with law enforcement agencies is essential for the protection of 
students, for maintaining a safe environment in the Hadley Public Schools and for 
safeguarding all school property. 
 
Relationships between the schools and officials of law enforcement agencies in 
investigative matters concerning pupils will take into consideration the respective 
roles of the schools and law enforcement agencies in assisting and protecting the 
interests of the community, and ensuring the rights of all concerned. 
 
The School Committee also recognizes the potential enrichment that law 
enforcement agencies can make in the educational program. 
 
Efforts should be made to develop and maintain a healthy attitude toward law 
enforcement agencies and personnel to promote better understanding and 
communication. 
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